Welcome to Year 1!

Within our Curriculum newsletter you will be able to find everything that we are going to be learning about
this ferm, including what will be needed in terms of PE days and kit. We hope you find this information use-
ful and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask!

Miss Forbes and Miss Kirkbride

English

This half-term, we will continue to develop our
understanding of simple sentence structure,
focusing on nouns, verbs and when a capital
letter and a full stop is needed. We will also
develop our understanding of short story struc-
fure and use the story of ‘The Gingerbread
Man' to help us write a short story with a repeti-
five phrase.

After half-term we will focus on writing different
sentence types and the punctuation needed for
these e.g. a question needs a question mark, an
exclamation needs an exclamation mark. We will
begin to include questions and exclamations in
our own writing.

Science b4
In science this term, we will be learning about: bﬂ
identifying, classifying and describing the eve-

ryday materials around us, such as wood, plastic, metal,
glass and fabric, all through a variety of fun activities and
experiments.

We will also continue learning about how weather and
day length affect animals and humans. They will also be
encouraged fo use their own experiences and the infor-
mation provided to come to conclusions about how liv-
ing things adapt to seasonal changes.

History =

In History this term, we will be learning about:

homes then and now by looking at the features

of a variety of different types of homes and exploring a
timeline of homes in Britain before taking a closer look at
what houses were like in Victorian times.

Geography

In Geography this term, we will be learning about: @
arable, livestock and dairy farms and the difference

between them, before taking a closer look at a fictional

farm that does a little of everything! We will learn about the fea-
tures of a farm and use a map to navigate around a farm, as well

as thinking about the differences between life in the country and
Design and technology
In D&T this ferm, we will be learning about:

life in a busy fown.
modern fire engines and their features, before

exploring, designing, creating and evaluating their own
model fire engine using wheels, axles and chassis.
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Music .
In Music this term, we will be learning =)

about:
How to stay in the groove with different styles of
music

After half-term we will continue to develop this un-
derstanding in addition to thinking about pulse,
rhythm and pitch in different styles of music.

Computing
In Computing this term, we will be learning about

Ct using a computer fo create and change text.
@ We will familiarise ourselves with typing on a key-

RE
In RE this term, we will be learning about:

e  Why Jesus is so important to Christians
e The story of Easter

board and begin using tools to change the look
of our writing, and then we will consider the dif-
ferences between using a computer and writing on paper to
create text.

After half-term, we will begin by using labels to put objects into
groups, and labelling these groups. We will demonstrate that we
can count a small number of objects, before and after the ob-
jects are grouped. We will then begin to demonstrate our ability
to sort objects into different groups, based on the properties we
choose. Finally, we will use their ability to sort objects into different
groups to answer questions about data.




